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Deborah Liske

Subject: FW: Supporting motion about deer fences

From: Meagan Brame <meagan.brame@esquimalt.ca>  

Sent: June-13-21 9:31 PM 

To: Sarena Talbot < > 

Cc: Mayor and Council <mayorandcouncil@esquimalt.ca> 

Subject: Re: Supporting motion about deer fences 

Thank you for your email and support. I am forwarding to staff to be added as input on my motion. 

Thank you 

Councillor Meagan Brame 

Township of Esquimalt 

Meagan Brame 
Councillor 
Township of Esquimalt | Council 
Tel: 1-250-414-7100 | www.esquimalt.ca 
For the latest on the Township's response to COVID-19, please visit esquimalt.ca/covid19 

On Jun 13, 2021, at 7:47 PM, Sarena Talbot < > wrote: 

Hello, 

I’m writing in support of Councillor Brame’s motion regarding deer fences: 

https://esquimalt.ca.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=F&ID=34364&GUID=16A3228A-BA70-480D-9D34-

21DCC992E847&fbclid=IwAR37BBRe6_feRU-vGk9_wav-CbTreeRkeXw0fb0aPJ3LO7dxyKAe-e4uO8k 

I fully support restrictions on the height of solid fences in front yards to encourage community 

interaction, but for those of us with gardens in our front yards it is important to have a high enough 

fence to stop the deer.  

Therefore, I support increasing the allowable height of fences in front yards to 8 feet if the fences are 

not solid, for example the city of Victoria specifies there must be at east 75% open space:  

City of Victoria Bylaw No. 93-112 states that a fence constructed of "wire, 

strands, vertical iron, 15.24cm spaced pickets or lattice with at least 75% open 

space in the fence design" 

The City of Victoria states that the fence height can’t be above 7ft but I've heard that that might not be 

high enough to stop deer so am recommending 8 feet. 

Thank you, 

Sarena Talbot 

1179 Old Esquimalt Road 
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